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Hi team, | also work in this industry and | am truly concerned on the following points.1: Restriction

of sales and free business like in WA  Of simple components would be a disaster (and already is in
WA) for business and individuals simply looking to trade simple, inanimate components. 2: similiar
changes in WA have cause huge price increases limiting shooter and business to do less trade. 3:
Association changes means that if even a family member found themselves in trouble | couldn’t even
ring them and would have to cut ties with my mother, father, brother or sister. This is quite the Stazi
approach to personal responsibility.4: This rushed through legislation, and the timeframe given for
consultation clearly shows that the government has no interest in democratic process, if the
committee fails to see it for what it is, this is not a democracy, they are perverting their
responsibilities to be our representatives, as they are not representing their constituents.5: The act
is working incredibly well in its current state. 6: Business and life is hard enough right now for
everyone, people like me who have invested their life savings in the industry would be destroyed,
and there is absolutely no benefit for these changes based on good, long term statistical

data.There are so many changes in the weapons act here that the whole thing should be ignored
until industry groups and individuals have months to review in a sensible and well considered
manner.Thank you.





